
We are busy preparing for our students to resume
school on campus next week! The final deep
cleaning and sanitation process is in full swing. As a
reminder, be sure to send your child back to school
with their school supplies, chromebook, lunch &
snacks, water bottles, and their face covering. Drop
off and pick up procedures will remain the same as
they were in the fall. If your child is unwell, please
keep him/her home as a safety precaution. 
If you are planning to continue with distance
learning, please notify your child's teacher this
week so he/she may be prepared for that on
Monday. We look forward to coming back to school! 

January Basket Raffle
Tickets go on sale January 9th and the drawing will
be held on January 15th. It's a new year...a new you!
This basket is full of items to help you look and feel
your very best!
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Mr. Jim Carpenter
Mr. Carpenter attended St. Rose-
McCarthy School and has
dedicated his life to SRM. He
served as a teacher, principal,
Advisory Board member, and upon
his retirement, he came back to
SRM to continue teaching. Mr.
Carpenter has dedicated over 50
years of his life to our school and
is loved by all of us. Thank you for
all you do Mr. Carpenter!

St. Brigid Mass Schedule
Saturday at 4:00 p.m.

Sunday at 10:00 a.m. English & 
11:30 a.m. Spanish mass. 

Daily mass has been canceled for the time
being. Mass is held on the school grounds so 

be sure to bring your chair.

 


